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THE MEGHAN BURNETT FOUNDATION

There are some who bring a light so great 1o the world that even after they have gone, the light remains. —Unknown

The Meghan Burnett Foundation is pleased to announce an annual $500-51,000 scholarship award that will
be given as part of the Meghan Burnett Fly High tournament. All graduating seniors who participate in the
Tournament are invited to apply for this award whether they played in the tournament, in a band at the
tournament or volunteered to help. The award is presented to the applicant who demonstrates the highest
levels of Commitment, Leadership, Enthusiasm and Love for the game (or band or whatever organization they
are affiliated with)

Last years award went to Brooke Lamothe, a 2018 graduate of Tewksbury Memorial High School who is
enrolled at Worcester State University.

To be considered for the award, applicants must have committed to a college (don’t have to be playing ball
there), send us a short essay (less than 1 page, quality not quantity), include their contact info, email and cell
phone number where they can be reached and tell us how they believe they meet the aforementioned
qualifications. Also provide a short recommendation from a non-related supervising adult (coach, teacher,
employer) who can attest to the character of the applicant and why they are recommending this individual.
The +/- 18 year-old applicant isn’t always comfortable speaking up for themselves, that’s why the
recommendation is important.

Email the essay and recommendation together to MeghanBurnettFoundation@gmail.com with “Scholarship”
in the subject line. Applications are due by midnight on June 1, No exceptions.

Winner will be notified before the tournament and announced preceding the final game at Veterans Field on
Sunday. In the event of a tie, both applicants will be awarded $500.
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